
 
From: LGOIMA Requests <lgoima@cdc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2023 11:23 am 
To:
Subject: Response: LGIOMA request 2023-83 - Community connect 
 
Kia ora  
 
LGOIMA 2023-83 
 
Thank you for your email request of 8 November 2023 for the following information: 
 

The number of people eligible for Community Connect in your district, broken down by 
demographic if possible, and the investment (if any) spent on enabling Community Connect 
to be realised in your district (i.e. technology changes, policy work, engagement and 
communications of the scheme) either spent from our council or provided by central 
Government. 

 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act 
1987 (the Act).  
 
In response to your request, the information you requested is not held by Carterton District Council. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
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